
 

 
 
July 15, 2011 
 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of the Secretary 
455 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
 On behalf of Kelly Broadcasting System Corp., licensee of WNIK-FM, Channel 
293B1, Arecibo, PR,  Facility ID Num. 33877, this is to advice you that pursuant to 
Section 73.1560(d) of the Commission's Rules that WNIK-FM has been operating under 
low power conditions since July 5, 2011, due to a lightning strike that damaged the 
antenna system. The station is currently operating as significantly reduced power using a 
single bay backup antenna and will soon file a request to operate under an STA for an 
extended period, as it is now evident that the antenna repair will take considerable time. 
 

Please, date stamp the extra copy of this letter as having been received and return 
it in the enclosed self-addressed, stamped envelope. 
 
 Should there be any questions concerning this request, please communicate with 
us at the address shown below. 
 
 Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 

 Raúl Santiago Santos 
 _________________________ 
 Raul Santiago Santos 
 President 
 
 Kelly Broadcasting System Corp. 
 PO Box 556 
 Arecibo, PR 00613 


